
 

 

 

 
 

Legacy – Our new school sponsored charity for 2023/24 
Friday 20th October – wearing the colours of Legacy day 

 
Friday 13th October 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am pleased to announce that this years chosen charity for Elmwood Juniors to 
sponsor is the Legacy Youth Centre. The children received a presentation from 5 
different groups of children who presented a chosen charity to the whole school. This 
was followed by a whole school vote, and Legacy won this vote. 
 
The purpose of this approach is to teach the children not only about compassion and 
the value of supporting charities, but also the value of democracy, freedom of speech 
and to develop confidence for children to develop their own initiatives which can have 
a positive impact way beyond Elmwood Juniors. 
 
We will now be running charity events every half term to support Legacy. With this in 
mind we will be running our first Legacy charity event next Friday 20th October. On 
this day we would like all children to wear any item of clothing in the colours of 
Legacy (green and yellow,) and donate at least £1. 
 
We trust that you will help by supporting your child and the school with this event. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Marston  

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 
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